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Dear Y6 Student 
 
I am really looking forward to meeting you on your induction days in July and to 
welcoming you to our school in September. 
 
I remember my first day at secondary school and I remember how nervous I felt.  
This feeling didn’t last long and I loved every minute of my time at school.  I really 
hope that you will feel the same. 
 
Mr Holman, Mr Wentworth and Mrs Siddons have been working hard to get 
everything ready for you.  They have also been talking to your Year 6 teachers so 
that we can help you to settle in really well. 
 
Enjoy your last half term at primary school.  I look forward to seeing you very soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Jones 
 

Mrs Jones 
Headteacher 
 


